

Dear Foundation Trust Members

In the month that we're celebrating 75 years of the NHS, Mel's round-ups reflect on this big birthday: how far our local NHS here in Bradford has come, how new technology is helping improve patient care in ways never before thought possible and why our colleagues, patients and their families love this great institution.

Our Partners - NHS 75 special

In this week's film we look at the strength of local partnerships over the years, hearing from Elaine Appelbee, Chair of the Bradford District and Craven Health and Care Partnership. Elaine reflects on her long career and the increasing importance of partnerships for health and wellbeing.

We hope you enjoy it: https://bit.ly/3NOsk6C

Our Place - NHS 75 special

This week's video is the second in our special series celebrating the NHS reaching the remarkable milestone of its 75th anniversary.

This marks seven decades of ground-breaking advancements that have transformed healthcare, and that same spirit of innovation is a golden thread driving our local NHS forward and ensuring its future for the next 75 years.

Our Trust has not stood still and constantly pushes the boundaries in order to continually improve the ways we treat and care for our patients. This celebratory round-up looks at some of those technological advances we've made to date and how we will forge ahead with our innovative plans for the future.

Watch the round-up here: https://bit.ly/3PUwhZQ

Let's Talk with Mel podcast - NHS 75 special episode

As part of our NHS75 celebrations this month we're bringing you a special birthday episode of the podcast where Mel chats to two of our long-serving colleagues, Midwife Gillian Simpson and Consultant in Elderly Medicine, Professor Alex Brown who reflect on the changes they've seen in their professions over the years, their hopes for the future and what the NHS means to them.

It's a great listen, we hope you enjoy it: https://bit.ly/44SHSql

July's NHS 75th birthday events and reflections here at the Trust

From the NHS Big Tea to royal visits, July has been a month of celebration of 75 years of the NHS, right across the country.

Today we hear from our colleagues here in Bradford about why they love the NHS, plus Mel gives a personal take on what the NHS means to her and thanks all our staff for the amazing work you do day in, day out.

Watch the film here: https://bit.ly/3Y8dhcF

Regards Membership Office

To unsubscribe click <u>here</u>.



Have a question about your membership? Contact us through these channels:

Email: membership@bthft.nhs.uk

Or keep up to date with news:

Twitter: @BTHFT

Facebook: @BradfordHospitals

Website: Bradford Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust